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It's obvious hb3076 main goal is to close FFLs. Placing a heavy burden upon those 

who do things legally will do nothing but reinforce the outlaws. Remember the war on 

drugs or prohibition? Criminals florished and government floundered. It will cost lives 

and a mountain of money. Learn from the past. With the states position on protecting 

child molestors and illegal aliens it is blatently obvious the state is not concerned with 

the safety of its citizens. Currently, Oregon is in a budget shortfall and cannot sustain 

itself. HB 3076 has no Budget impact study and will likely place an even heavier 

burden to balance the books. 


